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June 9, 2020 

 

 

Dear 4-H Cloverbud Member, 

 
This year has been a different year, we have been planning for several County Fair possibilities.  The 

hope is that the COVID-19 cases remain low in Ellis County and we are allowed to have a face to face 

fair this year.  Please be aware that if things change in the next few weeks, we may have to move to a 

different approach for judging 4-H Fashion Revue entries.  We will keep everyone up to date via our 

website, on Facebook and through emails.  We will offer an alternative to face to face judging for those 

who are not comfortable in coming together.  Just let us know. 

 

The 4-H Fashion Revue is July 9th, 6:30 p.m. at the Unrein Family Building on the Ellis Co. 

Fairgrounds.  You are welcome to participate in the show and will receive a Cloverbud ribbon 

and the experience of modeling.  You should plan to arrive and be dressed and ready to model 

by 6:00 p.m.  If you would like to practice before the event, we will have a Jr. Leader on hand 

to host “modeling practice” at 5:45 p.m. 

 

In order to complete plans for the event, we need to have the enclosed script card returned to 

our office by Monday, June 22. 

 

The theme for the 2020 fair is “Affordable Fun!”.  Please complete the description as you wish 

to have it read as you model your outfit.  If you need help writing the description, please check 

with your clothing project leader, other 4-H members, our office, or check for a description of 

similar garments in mail-order catalogs or pattern envelopes. This year we are using the 

descriptions as they are turned in. Please print or type it on the enclosed form.  The form is also 

form-fillable on our website http://cottonwood.k-state.edu  (Ellis 4-H – Events – Ellis Co. Fair) 

 

We=re looking forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours in 4-H,  

 

                                                      
Susan Schlichting    

District Extension Agent                                            

4-H Youth Development                                            
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